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[DATE] 
[BENEFICIARY FULL NAME] 
[ADDRESS1] 
[ADDRESS2] 
[CITY, STATE ZIP] 

 
INFORMATIONAL NOTICE: NO ACTION NEEDED 
 
Dear [BENEFICIARY FULL NAME], 
 
We are writing to inform you that NW Momentum Health Partners (NWMHP) ACO’s participation in the 
Next Generation ACO Model will end effective December 31, 2021. This also means that your doctor’s 
participation in the Next Generation ACO Model will end. Your doctor remains committed to providing 
you high quality care. There will be zero impact to your Medicare benefits.  
 
Your benefits are not changing 

• You can still go to any doctor, hospital, or other provider that accepts Medicare. Nobody can 
restrict which providers you see.  

• You’re still in Original Medicare. 
• You’re still entitled to all the same Medicare services, benefits, and protections. 

 
What may change 
Services provided by NWMHP ACO will no longer be available after December 31, 2021. This includes: 

• Transportation services 
• Meal support and/or pet food support 
• Chronic disease management rewards 
• Non-Medicare covered durable medical equipment 
• Admission to a skilled nursing facility when you have not had a three-day hospital stay. 

Questions? 

If you have questions about this letter, please call NWMHP at 877-943-4337 option 6.  

For more information on your Medicare benefits, please call Medicare at 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-
633-4227). You can hear this information in your primary language by calling 1-800-633-4227 and 
following the prompts given. TTY users should call 1-877-486-2048. Please talk to your doctor with 
questions you have about your care. 

You may learn more about Medicare Next Generation Accountable Care Organizations at 
https://innovation.cms.gov/initiatives/Next-Generation-ACO-Model/ 

NW Momentum Health Partners ACO 

https://innovation.cms.gov/initiatives/Next-Generation-ACO-Model/

